
 

  

File No. 22-0013 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Innovation and Performance Commission (IPC) 
Innovation Fund (IF) funding for the Guaranteed Basic Income Connectivity Support Project from the 
Community Investment for Families Department (CIFD). 
 
Recommendation for Council action:  
 
NOTE and FILE the City Administrative Officer reports dated June 3, 2022 and June 25, 2022 relative to 
the IPC IF funding for the Guaranteed Basic Income Connectivity Support Project from the CIFD. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on February 23, 2022, your Public Works Committee considered City Administrative 
Officer reports relative to the IPC IF funding for the Guaranteed Basic Income Connectivity Support 
Project from the CIFD. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council note and 
file the above report inasmuch as the CIFD has rescinded the request for funding for this project. This 
matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
DE LEÓN  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
KORETZ  ABSENT 
 
ME 2/23/22 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 
 


